
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 
 

Fiji Roads Authority would like to advise members of the public that our contractor Fulton Hogan 

Hiways Joint will be carrying out culvert replacement works on Jerusalem Road. Details are as 

follows: 

Both lanes going towards Jerusalem Nokonoko Roundabout will be closed on Saturday 

19th May from 8.30am to 5.30pm. The four lanes will be reduced to two lanes (one lane each 

way).  

Full traffic management will be present on site to guide motorists safely through the site. 

Motorists are advised to incorporate this works in their weekend travel plans and to expect minor 

delays in travel. We apologise for the expected inconvenience. For further queries please call our 

toll free number 5720.  

  


